


Mass Intentions 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Saturday, September 24 
5:00PM     Names on the Wall of Remembrance 
 

Sunday, September 25 
8:30AM   Names on the Wall of Remembrance 
11:00AM   Names on the Wall of Remembrance       
6:30PM     

 
 

COLLECTIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 4, 2016 -  
   In Pew:   E-Giving:   Total:  
Regular:  $ 6,256.85  $ 1,050.00   $ 7,306.85 
Food Pantry: $ 2,073.50  $ 192.00    $ 2,265.50 
Home Mission: $ 50.00           $ 50.00 
Cath. Univ.: $ 25.00           $ 25.00 
Enhancement: $ 2,248.00  $  737.00    $ 2,985.00 
Enhancement - Total Amount Pledged: $ 553,275.49 
                      Total Amount Paid:   $ 511,131.33 
                      Outstanding:       $ 42,144.16 
 

COLLECTIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 11, 2016 -  
 

   In Pew:   E-Giving:   Total:  
Regular:  $ 4,953.63  $ 2,675.00   $ 7,628.63 
Food Pantry: $ 430.00   $ 305.00    $ 735.00 
Evangelist: $ 18.00   $  1.00     $ 19.00 
Enhancement: $ 1,367.00  $  1,117.00   $ 2,484.00 
Enhancement - Total Amount Pledged: $ 553,275.49 
                      Total Amount Paid:   $ 513,615.33 
                      Outstanding:       $ 39,660.16 
 

Thank you for your generosity. Your regular financial support of our 
parish community is essential to our continued viability and vitality. 

 
 

ST. VINCENT’S ON AN  
(ENVIRONMENTAL) MISSION 

 

Going Green to Care for God’s Creation 
Saturday, September 24, 2016 

 

Sign-up this weekend in the Parish Hall  
Choose from: Anam Earth Center for Sustainability & Culture; 
Capital Roots Urban Grow Center; Emmaus House; Five Rivers 
Environmental Education Center; Nine Mile CSA Farm; Radix 

Ecological Sustainability Center; Roxbury CSA Farm;  
& Tivoli Preserve 

For questions, contact the parish office. 
 
ADULT FAITH FORMATION ~ Liturgical and 
Devotional Are - Sunday, September 25 at 9:45AM in 
Meeting Room 1. All are welcome to a presentation by 
Katria and Scott Foster, parishioners and art professors 
at Siena College, about historical and contemporary 
liturgical and devotional art of the Church. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MON  Yoga, 6:00PM (C) 
  Bible Study, 7:00PM (PH) 
TUES  Bible Study, 2:00PM (PH) 
  Choir Rehearsal, 7:30PM (C) 
SAT  St. Vincent’s on a Mission (see below) 
SAT/SUN  Catholic University Collection 
SUN  Adult Faith Formation, 9:45AM, Room 1   
  Liturgy, 6:30PM (C) 
 
 

(C) Church, (G) Grotto, (PC) Parish Center, (PH) Parish Hall,  
(L) Lounge, (HIS) Hubbard Interfaith Sanctuary  

 
 
 

 
 

 

Faith Formation for Grades K—5 begins next 
Sunday, September 25. Classes start at 9:45AM at 
the Parish Center (984 Madison Ave.) Please 
contact Beth Carlin with questions at 489-5408 or  

  5-faithformation@stvincentalbany.org 

Next Youth Night Sept. 26 at the Parish Center at 
6:30PM.  Youth in Grades 6 & up are welcome. 
Come for faith, friendship and fun! Check us out. 
Contact Beth at 489-5408 or email 
youthministry@stvincentalbany.org. 

 
 

FOOD PANTRY UPDATE ~ St. Vincent’s Food 
Pantry served 456 households in August - for 
1,630  people fed. This includes 88 seniors, 890 adults, 
535 children (ages 4-17) and 117 infants (birth to age 
3). Thank you for your ongoing support! 
 
ADULT FAITH FORMATION DATE CHANGE ~ 
Please join us when Bishop Emeritus Howard 
Hubbard will reflect on “Faithful Citizenship in an 
uncivil and political environment” - Sunday, October 
9th (instead of October 16th) at 9:45AM in upper-level 
of the Parish Hall. Politics in our nation has become a 
contest of powerful interests, partisan attacks, 
negative sound bites and media hype. Our faith calls 
us to a different kind of political engagement: more 
shaped by the moral convictions of well-formed 
consciences and focused on the dignity of every 
person, the pursuit of the common good and 
protection of the weak and vulnerable. 
 
NEW ALTAR SERVER TRAINING ~ Sunday, 
October 2 after the 11:00AM Mass in church. Altar 
servers are needed. Youth in Grades 3 and up are 
welcome! Please RSVP to Kate Paul, Coordinator for 
Liturgical Ministries, at 489-5408 or email 
liturgy@stvincentalbany.org 



              Save the Bees 
              By Rebecca Angel Maxwell 

 

“Praise be to you, my Lord, through our Sister, Mother Earth, who sustains and governs us, and who 
produces various fruit with coloured flowers and herbs”.  ~St. Francis  

 

     It is the season of bounty and harvest for us in upstate New York. We are truly blessed with 
an abundance of food to nourish us and sustain us through the colder months. A local friend had 
carefully picked only a few of her elderberry flowers this spring to leave plenty for the bees to 
pollinate, and yet, when she returned to pick berries, there weren’t any. None. The bees that had come 
before did not show up this year and therefore, no fruit. Why are bees important? Why are they 
dying off? What can we do to help? 
     One-third of all vegetables, fruits, and nuts are directly pollinated by honey bees. However, estimates 
range from 50 – 80% of the world’s entire food supply is directly or indirectly affected by bee pollination. Bee 
farmers travel with their small workers around the country to pollinate the huge agricultural fields that let you 
buy food at any time in the grocery store. Bees produce honey, beeswax, propolis, royal jelly: all of which are 
needed for food, medicine, and have various uses in industry. 
     For about a decade, bees have been dying off by almost 30% each year! At first no one understood why, 
but now studies have shown these important creatures are very sensitive to pesticides, herbicides, and 
insecticides. Invasive parasites, poor diet (due to over-worked bees on large-scale industry farms), and climate 
change, which has diminished their habitats, are factors as well. 
     FIVE WAYS YOU CAN HELP:   1. Buy local, organic and free-range food and goods. 
                        2. Avoid using chemicals on your own lawn and garden. 
                        3. Plant flowers. 
                        4. Buy local honey. 
                        5. Become a bee farmer yourself! 
P.S. - If you’re shopping for autumn flowers such as mums and asters, look for a plastic tag that tells you how 
much sun and water the plant needs.  If it says that the plant has been treated with neonicotinoid, please 
consider buying from another business.  This pesticide is widely believed to be a cause of the dying-off of bees 
called “hive collapse”.  Without bees to pollinate, we wouldn’t have fruit, including anything that grows from a 
flower such as tomatoes and squashes; tree nuts; honey; and flowers that grow from seeds.  Let businesses know 
that you want plants free of neonicotonoids. 

  Artwork by  
 Marion Honors, CSJ 



 Liturgical Ministers for September 24/25: 
Baker:    Jo Mowrey  
Writer:    Shylah Addante 
Writer for Oct. 1/2: Patrick Maxwell 
 

Saturday, 5:00 pm 
Presider:   Fr. Leo O’Brien  
Reflection:   Elizabeth Simcoe  
Adult Acolyte:  Richard DeGrijze     
Readers:   Deborah Morris, Jemimah Jurado 
Eucharistic Ministers:    Mary Brennan, Madeline Cafioro,  
   Johanne Floser, M. Ludington, 
   Marcia Ringelmann 
Liturgical Coordinator:   Rosemarie Tobin 
 

Sunday, 8:30 am   
Presider:    Fr. Richard Vosko 
Reflection:    Elizabeth Simcoe 
Adult Acolyte:   Joanne Martin 
Altar Servers:           Travis Greene, Gabriel Zullo 
Readers:    Kathy Paulsen, Andre Castagna 
Eucharistic Ministers: Joseph DiCarlo, Lynn Dollard,  
     Karen Drotar, Kathy Kelly, 
     Clare Pelkey, Marggie Skinner 
Liturgical Coordinator:  Mary Anne Young 
Ministers of Hospitality:  Kevin Cole, Jeanne Monteau 
CLW:    Susan D’Entremont 
Coffee Hour:   John Criscione, Natalie Criscione 
Counters:   Kate Holodak, Brenda McAteer, 
   Mary Ricard 
 

Sunday, 11:00 am 
Presider:     Fr. Richard Vosko 
Reflection:     Elizabeth Simcoe 
Adult Acolyte:     Andrew Robinson 
Altar Servers:     Lily Carlin, Anaya Zullo 
Readers:           M. McCarthy, R. Bangert-Drowns 
Eucharistic Ministers:   Rich Athens, JoAnn Bennett, 
     Rose Capurso, Twiggy Collen, 
     Robert John, Leslie Phelan, 
     Beth Lacey, Kathy Quackenbush 
     Bill LaDue, Bill Quackenbush 
Liturgical Coordinator:   Jim Bennett 
Ministers of Hospitality:  Rheuben Bowling, Owusu AnAne 
   Kathleen Hidalgo, 1 Needed 
CLW:  Cheri Pinkans/Dan Bernadett 
Veronica Ministry:         Peggy Kowalski 
Coffee Hour:          M. Carr-Domaratz, M. Guyette 
Counters:         Janice Kehn, Ray Pitlyk, 
              1 Needed 
Sunday, 6:30PM 
Presider/Homilist:  Fr. Richard Vosko 
 
 

MINISTRY ASSIGNMENTS 
 

Hospital Visitation: Week of September 18 
 

   SPH - Sharon Randall / L. Scoones, J. Vigliotta 
   AMCH - Kathy McCoy / Eleanor Guerin 

 

Readings for the Week of September 18, 2016 
 

Sunday:   Am 8:4-7/1 Tm 2: 1-8/Lk 16:1-13 
Monday:  Prv 3:27-34/Lk 8:16-18 
Tuesday: Prv21:1-6, 10-13/Lk 8:19-21 
Wednesday: Eph 4:1-7, 11-13/Mt 9:9-13 
Thursday: Eccl 1:2-11/Lk 9:7-9 
Friday: Eccl 3:1-11/Lk 9:18-22 
Saturday: Eccl 11:9-12:8/Lk 9:43b-45 
Next Week: Am 6:1a, 4-7/1 Tm 6:11-16/Lk 16:19-31 

CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY COLLECTION ~ Sept. 
24/25 - The Catholic University of America is the 
national University of the Catholic Church in the U.S. 
Located in Washington, D.C., it provides an 
academically rigorous education guided by the 
Catholic intellectual tradition to nearly 7,000 students 
every year. Over 4,000 students directly receive 
scholarship aid from this collection, including many 
from our diocese. Next week is the Collection for The 
Catholic University of America. Please be generous as 
you assist students pursue their higher education at 
Catholic institutions. 
 
LITURGICAL MINSTERS ~ Please let us know any dates 
that you will NOT be available to serve from Nov. 5/6 thru Feb. 
25/26, 2017. Use the Web Terminal to post unavailable 
dates, or email or call the parish office. Deadline is Sept. 19. 
 
FALL BIBLE STUDY PROGRAM ~ Our fall bible 
program examining “Exodus” has begun. The program is 
offered on Mondays at 7PM & Tuesdays at 2PM in the 
Parish Hall and will  meet on: Sept. 19/20, 26/27; Oct. 3/4, 
17/18, 24/25; Nov. 7/8, 14/15 & 21/22. Contact Barbara 
Bailey at barbara.bailey@outlook.com or 518-482-3945. 
 
BEREAVEMENT GROUP ~ The Bereavement Group 
will gather on Wednesday, Sept. 28 at 7PM in the chapel. If 
you would like to attend and share in a confidential 
environment, call Sr. Eleanor at 489-5408 by Sept. 26. The 
group will meet only if we know to expect you.  
 
FALL FOLIAGE FOR SENIORS ~ Wednesday, 
September 28 - We will leave the church parking lot at 
10:30AM for a drive down to the Pegasus Diner in Catskill 
for lunch. We will also have an opportunity to explore the 
City of Catskill.  If you are interested in joining us, please 
call Sr. Eleanor at 489-5408 and let her know if you need 
transportation or could provide a ride to other participants. 
 
YOGA CLASSES ~  Judi England, Kripalu Yoga 
instructor, will resume yoga classes on Mondays from 6-
7PM in the church (enter the church from the parking lot, 
through the side door). Bring your own yoga gear - mat, pillow, 
strap, etc. Class schedule: Sept. 19 & 26; Oct. 3 & 24; Nov. 7, 
14 & 28; Dec. 12 & 19. A donation of $5 or more is asked 
and benefits our Sister Parish in Panama. For more 
information contact Judi at yogajudi@aol.com. 



 

 “We are a community committed to  
  Jesus Christ, nourished at Eucharist  

    and dedicated to justice.”  

 

     
   MASS SCHEDULE 
  Saturday     5:00 P.M. Vigil 
  Sunday     8:30 & 11:00 A.M.; 6:30 P.M. 
            
   

 PARISH CENTER   984 Madison Avenue 
 

 FOOD PANTRY     Monday, Wednesday, Thursday   
             12:30-2:30 PM ~ (518) 694-3153 

 

 PRESCHOOL        (518) 482-5346             
             www.stvincentspreschool.com 
 
 
 OFFICE HOURS  Monday - Friday, 9:00 A.M. - 4:00 P.M. 
  

 EMAIL secretary@stvincentalbany.org 
 

    FACEBOOK www.facebook.com/stvincentalbany 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE CALL THE PARISH OFFICE FOR: 
 

♦ Pastoral Care - Visits to homebound parishioners, hospital 
patients or nursing home residents. 

 

♦ Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults - Membership in the 
Roman Catholic Church.        

 

♦ Infant Baptism - Celebrated monthly (except during Lent) 
 

♦ Reconciliation - By appointment or 4:45PM Saturdays  
 

♦ Matrimony - At least 6 months prior to your hoped for  date. 
 

♦ Bereavement Ministry - is available through the parish office. 
Please call and ask for Sr. Eleanor Guerin. 

 
      Gluten Free Hosts & Personal P.A. Receivers  

are available.  
 

~ 11:00 AM Mass is signed for the hearing impaired. ~  

 

Church of  Saint Vincent De Paul  
 

900 MADISON AVENUE    
ALBANY, NEW YORK 12208 

WEBSITE  www.stvincentalbany.org 

  PHONE  (518) 489-5408    FAX (518) 489-5474 
 

PASTORAL TEAM: 
 

 
 

Parish Life Director       Elizabeth Simcoe 
                                   pld@stvincentalbany.org 
Sacramental Ministers   Reverend Leo P. O'Brien                   
             lobrien26@nycap.rr.com 
       (518) 640-9582 
                                   Reverend Richard Vosko 
  rvosko@nycap.rr.com 
        

Faith Formation             Beth Carlin  
    k-5faithformation@stvincentalbany.org 
 

Youth Ministry  Beth Carlin   
   youthministry@stvincentalbany.org 
 

Food Pantry &            Angela Warner   
 Peace & Justice        socialjustice@stvincentalbany.org 
 

Liturgical Ministries       Kate Paul   
                                    liturgy@stvincentalbany.org 
 

Music & Liturgy   Marie Bernadett    
   music@stvincentalbany.org 
 

Senior Ministry and  Sr. Eleanor Guerin, RSM      
       Pastoral Outreach    pastoraloutreach@stvincentalbany.org 
 

Bookkeeper Veronica Schmidt-Henzler      
   businessmanager@stvincentalbany.org 
 

Maintenance Dan Lappies  
   maintenance@stvincentalbany.org 
 

Parish Secretary Frances Sims 
   secretary@stvincentalbany.org 
 

ST. VINCENT'S PRESCHOOL:  
Director        Eileen Jaklitsch              
     st.vincentspreschool@gmail.com 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

PARISH TRUSTEES: 
Al Turo          Aturojr@gmail.com; 869-2059 
Diana Bangert-Drowns  dbangertdrowns@nycap.rr.com;  
            482-4604 
 

 THE COLLEGE OF ST. ROSE: 
Office of Spiritual Life: 454-5250 

 

Website: www.strose.edu/officesandresources/spiritual_life  
 

Director of   Joan Horgan 
     Campus Ministry     HorganJ@mail.strose.edu 

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK 
 

WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/
STVINCENTALBANY 


